
  

 
 
 

         Home of the  
  

CARDINALS! 
 

Student vs Staff 
Students are being challenged each month to make attendance a 
priority. For the month of January, Mme Saudino and Mme Demarell’s 
Grade 3/4 class won the challenge. As the reward, the students got the 
opportunity to play a game of hockey against Team Canada. The game 
took place at recess and after playing 3 fast periods of hockey, the staff 
came out with a 3-1 win.  
 

 
 

            


